
Apology to LGBTQIA+ and 2Spirit Communities Announcement  

There is a historic event happening the morning of August 8 at General Council 45. 
(The General Council is the decision-making body of our denomination.) 
Representatives from the General Council will be formally apologizing to the LGBTQIA+ 
and 2 Spirit communities for ongoing and past harm caused by the church.  The apology 
will be extended to Affirm United and they will decide the next step,  

This formal apology arose from Iridesce - The Living Apology Project of 2019. This 
project was a national consultation across the church. It recommended to General 
Council 43 that a formal apology be made.  

By formally apologizing, the United Church reaffirms its commitment to radical 
hospitality and full inclusion of 2Spirit and LGBTQIA+ people in all aspects of church 
life, including leadership, worship, and governance, strengthening the church’s witness 
to justice and love in action. 

This apology is being live streamed on Fri morning Aug 8 beginning at 9:00 am with a 
worship service. You can watch this live or at any time following the apology on the UCC 
YouTube channel.   

You are also invited to join a group who are watching the live-streamed church service 
and apology at Lakeview United Church, 3200 Mc Callum Ave, Regina.  Coffee, tea, 
and muffins will be available starting at 8:30 a.m. and with the on-line streaming 
beginning at 9:00. Following the service and apology there will be a chance to share 
feelings, offer insights in the group, and speak to emotional support people one-to-one 
as needed.   

“The call of Jesus is that we love one other,” says Rev. Aaron Miechkota, Iridesce 
Coordinator and Apology Task Group member.” It is my sincere hope that the sacred call 
to love and know each other will continue, with the apology being a touchstone and 
marker along the way.”   

For more information contact Laura Sundberg at lsundberg@sasktel.net or Lorna King 
306-552-7384 
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